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alessandro fodera mer 12 giu 2013,
<alessandro.fodera@gmail.com> 09:31

Good morning,

I represent an Italian traditional archer company born two years ago :
“Compagnia del Bernabo"( web site:
http://compagniadelbernabo.blogspot.it) member of F.I.A.R.C., and I'm
write to you because the spirit of traditional and instinctive

shooting is our spirit. We started archery 30 years ago when the
instinctive shooting in Italy was strong and practiced. But from
several years the most popular mentality is that it is impossible to
shooting instinctively. We are also national traditional bow
instructors, and we try to transmit instinctive shooting to others and
new archers but it is very hard. As we pratique bowhunter and
bowfishing we try to teach archers the right way going hunter,
setting bow and Arrows but it's hard too. We'd used many years ago
yours material and we loved it very much but now it's impossible to
find in our country... Some time ago I find your web site and the Dr.
Ed Ashby article publicised on your site; so I wont to ask you help us
to divulgue traditional bow and bowhunting and i'd like to ask the
permission to put your web link and some Dr. Ed Ashby article withe
the italian traslation on our blog.

Thanking you in advance for the assistance you'll able to give us

yours faithfully
Alessandro Fodera

todd smith 12 giu 2013, 16:38 3 me

Alessandro,

Of course! Dr. Ashby hopes that his studies will travel around the world to
help bowhunters everywhere. Share freely - translate - and warm regards to
you!

Todd Smith

a garret, todd
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